
January 31 

“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the Cath-
olic Church by Baptism or Pro-
fession of Faith.  For more infor-
mation, call Missy Lowrey 314-
630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

Sacraments/Other Information 

 May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the World.   

January 31, 2021 FOURTH  
Sunday  
IN ORDINARY 
TIME 

“DIVINE AUTHORITY” 

                                                          Mark 1:21-28 



January 31 Welcome 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 

 

Pastor 
242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 

wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

Associate Pastor 
239 Rev. Patrick Russell 
patrickprussell@archstl.org 
 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
   deaconrichard@charter.net 
 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 

mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &   
Liturgy 
247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
Bulletin Announcements: 
peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Music Ministry 
240 Mark Sacco 
msacco.assumption@gmail.com 
 

 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
lmtaylor@charter.net 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Hello, 
 
 Over the next few months our parish is starting something called 
Pastoral Planning.  It is a means to assess where the par ish is at, consider  where 
we desire to be in the future, and determine and put into action the steps to get there.   
 

One of the first steps in this process is called Visioning, where the entire parish 
is invited to participate to identify our strengths and challenges and where we desire to 
go.  In normal times this would be done in person over a full day as a large gathering 
with break-out sessions by table and then coming back as the large group, but that isn’t 
very realistic right now during the pandemic.  Instead, we are going to try having these 
meetings over four evenings by ZOOM.  Another parish has done it by this method re-
cently and they had very good participation and results so we hope it will allow us to go 
forward even while we still can’t have such meetings in person. 

 

 Each of the four evenings focuses on a different type of concern for the par-
ish, and our first night will be focused on what is called Formation.  I have to admit this 
word is a little different for most of us but I think I can best explain it with my first ex-
posure to the term when it was used extensively when I entered the seminary.  The 
seminary isn’t just a school where you go to get a degree or education that allows you 
to be a priest, rather it is there to prepare people to become priests, to form them.  Simi-
larly in our school we are not just concerned with what might be described as academ-
ics, but we are focused on preparing young children to become who God created them 
to be, to help form them.  To set them on the path to be able to hear God’s call and re-
ply.  So they will not just learn English and Math and History, but also Scripture and 
Catholic teachings.  They will learn about the sacraments and also be able to receive 
them.  They will hopefully learn that they are loved and desire to love God and others.  
This is what we might call formation instead of just education.  I thought this week be-
ing Catholic Schools Week it is an appropriate topic to start with, that in Catholic 
Schools we aren’t just concerned with grades or test scores but with the person the 
child is becoming.   

 
 But Formation doesn’t just stop with grade school.  For our children it may 

take the form of our day school or our Parish School of Religion.  For high school stu-
dents it may be our Life Teen program.  For adults it could be Bible study, or RCIA, or 
a CHRP retreat.  Remember our Parish Mission last year with Fr. Sichko, that was a 
formation event that spanned across the generations.  There are many different aspects 
to our formation as Catholics and hopefully it never stops throughout our lives. 

 
Since we are celebrating Catholic Schools Week I hoped this would be an op-

portunity to get the attention and interest of some parents in participating in our vision 
for the future of our school.  Others might be more interested in discussing what adult 
formation opportunities we should have.  We invite all adults in our parish to partici-
pate in all four of our Visioning evenings this March but you are also welcome if you 
only participate in some. 

 
Many more details will be coming out about our Visioning Evenings and Pas-

toral Planning, I hope we care about our schools, we care about our parish, and we care 
about the future, so we will all take part. 

 

Peace, 
 

 Fr. Nick 
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Knights of Columbus Council #2269  202 W. 3rd St., (636) 281-9223   

*All Events Open to the Public* 

  

 Every Tuesday  - QUEEN OF HEARTS!     

Doors open at 5:00pm and drawings begin at 7:00pm 
 

Fish Fry:  The next Fish Fry is Feb. 5th, https://knights-of-columbus-council-2269.square.site/. 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 

truth in love, 

we should 

grow in every 

way into 

Him…from 

whom the 

whole body, 

held and 

joined      

together by 

every        

supporting      

ligament 

brings about 

the body’s 

growth and 

builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   

4:15-16 

That Man is You! (TMIY) sessions continue on Saturday mornings from 7:30 - 8:30am. This 
series features multiple speakers discussing topics such as Science and Faith, The Impact of 
the Holy Spirit, Strength to  Service, and the Eucharist. All men of the parish are welcome to 
join us. This series will continue virtually via Zoom. A de-termination will be made in the 
future if we can go hybrid or meet in person. For questions, please contact Deacon Richard:                            
314-397-2433. Come and see what the Holy Spirit has in store for YOU! 

Knights  of  Columbus  Fish Fry!   February 5th! 
         And ALL Fridays in Lent!!   5:00-7:00pm ~ Curb Side Pickup Only  

Call ahead to order: 636-281-9223 or 717-919-7558  

OR Order on-line with a credit card:  
knights-of-columbus-council-2269.square.site 

  

   We will be serving delicious:  Cod and Cat Fish, beans,  coleslaw,  potato salad,     

   and cake for dessert.  Price:  $10/meal.  (You can pay either with a credit card or cash)  

Here Is The Process! … Order ahead on our website or by phone, and provide your  cell 

phone number, specify a desired time of pickup, park in the church parking lot  

          across from the Hall, near the requested time of pickup, receive a call from K of C to  

pick  up your order on the upper parking lot of the Knights of Columbus Hall.  

Catholic Men For Christ is Going Virtual! 
 
This event is happening as part of the National Catholic Men’s Conference put on 
by the Virtual Catholic Conference. 

 

By signing up for this free conference, you’ll have access to over 50 great talks 
from some of the best Catholic Speakers across the country. 

But, that doesn’t mean we don’t have exciting Catholic Men For Christ exclusive content lined up just for you!  

 

Catholic Men for Christ’s Virtual Landing page on the VCC platform will feature messages from our host, Zip 
Rzeppa, Archbishop Mitchell Rozanski and more.  

 

We also have two CMFC exclusive keynote talks and other great content to help you live your faith as a Cath-
olic man in the Archdiocese of St. Louis. And don’t forget, that registration is offered 100% free of charge!  

 

Catholic Men For Christ 2021 is happening as part of the National Catholic Men's Conference (NCMC). The 
following link takes you to the NCMC page to register. When registering please select "Archdiocese of St. 
Louis - Catholic Men For Christ" as the referring conference to gain access to our exclusive CMFC content 
starting on February 19th..  

 

In addition to the main conference, we will also have a Zoom set-up for bonus discussions.  Please contact 
Deacon Richard at (314) 397-2433 to be added to the Zoom invite! 

 

Main Registration Link:  https://go.virtualcatholicconference.com/NCMC2021 
 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fknights-of-columbus-council-2269.square.site%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C231055facecb4f72a68408d8bc99e868%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637466716493119258%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjo
https://go.virtualcatholicconference.com/NCMC2021


January 31 St. Francis . . . Pillar of Prayer 

 

 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 
 
 
Readings 
 
 
 
Reconciliation 

6:30am Lorraine Salfen 
8:00am  Glennon Hibbeler 
 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Heb 11:32-40 
Gospel: Mk 5:1-20___________  
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY  2.1.21 

6:30am  Juanita Kaltenbach 
8:00am  Georgian & Kenneth Bo-
chantin 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Mal 3:1-4 
Gospel: Lk 2:22-40____________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Vocations 
8:00am LaVerne Schneider 
 
 

____________________________ 
1st Reading: Heb 12:4-7 
Gospel:  Mk 6:1-6____________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 2.3.21 

“For thus says 

the Lord: When 

you call Me, 

and come and 

pray to Me, I 

will listen to 

you.  When you 

look for Me, 

you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 

you seek Me 

with all your 

heart, I will let 

you find Me…”  
 

Jeremiah 

29:10-13 

Week at a 

TUESDAY  2.2.21 

 

     It Is Hard To Imagine That There Could Be 

Any Life At The Other End Of Our Grief 
 

     The Grief Support Group of Assumption Parish cordially  

     invites those of you, 18 years of age and older, who are 

grieving the death of a loved one, to our Spring Grief Support Series. Our first session 

will begin on Thursday, FEBRUARY 4th, 2021 in the Meyer Room at 7:00pm.   Father 

Joe Kempf’s video series, “No One Cries the Wrong Way”, will be incorporated into 

each session along with prayer, personal sharing, and biblical reflection.  
 

Due to Covid-19 restrictions and social distancing, this Grief Support Series will be 

limited on the amount of people permitted to attend safely, so please register as 

soon as possible.  
 

To register or for any additional information please contact: 

Lynn Crews @ 636-294-0821 or lynncrews721@gmail.com                                                                                

Registration deadline is TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 2nd, 2021 

Fourth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 

DT 18:15-20; PS 95:1-2, 6-7, 7-9; 1 COR 7:32-35; MK 1:21-28 

 

Our readings today remind us of God’s authority.  
 

As we reflect on our Gospel, we recognize that God possesses all 
authority and that we want to give Him all authority. Jesus was teach-
ing in the synagogue on the Sabbath. All were fixed on His words 
and astonished at what He had to say.  

 

Suddenly everyone’s attention shifted to a man with an unclean spirit who began to question Jesus and His 
authority. Jesus responded, “Quiet, come out of him!” and removed the evil spirit from the man. All were 
amazed at the healing of this man.  

 

Life can sometimes look like the synagogue in Capernaum. We are living as Disciples of Christ when we 
suddenly recognize evil around us — through events in our lives, temptations we are enduring, or by falling 
into sin. It can distract us, consume our attention, or even cause us to despair. In these moments of trial, we 
must remember the Healer in our Gospel today. Recall His words, “Quiet, come out of Him!” Jesus has the 
power and authority over evil, for He has conquered sin and death. He also has the power and authority over 
us. And when we invite Him to have that authority, He will heal us and help us persevere.  

 
Today, we are reminded that God is in control and that we want Him to be in control. He is the loving Healer 
that will work miracles in our lives if we give Him the authority to do so. 

mailto:lynncrews721@gmail.com
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9:00am  The Mustard Seed 
5:00pm  Danielle Anderson 
 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Heb 13:15-17 
Gospel: Mk 6:30-34___________ 

4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

8:00 am Darlene Jones 
10:00 am  People of the Parish 
12:00 pm Byrne Heninger 
5:30 pm Pat Westhoff__________ 
1st Reading:  Acts 1:1-11 
2nd Reading: Eph 1:17-23 

Gospel: _       Lk 24:46-53_________ 

4:00-4:30 & 9:00-9:30pm  Chapel 
___________________________ 
RCIA 8:00am Hall C 
1:00 pm New Member Registration 
Hall C 
Life Teen 4:00 Hall C 

6:30am Living & Deceased CPPS 
Parents & Relatives 
8:00am Henry Prinster 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Heb 12:18-19 
Gospel: Mk 6:7-13___________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
 
 

THURSDAY  2.4.21 

6:30am  Vocation to the Priesthood 
& Religious Life 
8:00am Jerry Schoenherr 

 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading Heb 13:1-8 
Gospel: Mk 6:14-29____________ 
7:30-7:50 am Church 

FRIDAY  2.5.21 SATURDAY  2.6.21 
 

8:00am Henrietta Cole 
10:00am People of the Parish 
12:00pm Mary Chassaniol grand-
children 
5:30pm  Mabel Fernandez 

___________________________ 
1st Reading: Jb 7:1-4 
2nd Reading: 1 Cor 9:16-19 
Gospel:  Mk 1:29-39___________ 
 
By appointment 

SUNDAY  2.7.21 

A CALMING PRAYER: 
 
Lord, please put your peace in my 
heart.  
I am worried and anxious about many 
things. My mind races and obsesses.  
I can’t help thinking about my prob-
lems. And the more I think about 
them,  
The more depressed I become.  
I feel like I’m sinking down in quick-
sand and can’t get out.  
Calm me, Lord.  
Slow me down; put your peace in my 
heart.  
Amen. 

 

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 

"Our strength 

comes from 

the Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

Please Note: 
Margaret Peters, wife of Paul Peters-
funeral mass will be February 6th at 
11:00am 

  

  
  

  

  
  

Please pray for the repose of the 
soul of: 

Rudolph Hlavaty husband of  
Elizabeth Hlavaty 

  

 



January 31 St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

From the  Principal’s  Pen 

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 

conversion 

of mind and 

heart 

"Following 

Jesus is the 

work of a 

lifetime" 

Catholic Schools and History 
 
January 31st begins Catholic Schools Week in the United States.  Our theme across all states is, “Catholic 
Schools: Faith. Excellence. Service.”    
The mission of our school signals our daily focus:   Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Elementary 
School, united in Christ and guided by the spirit of our Blessed Mother, is rooted in the Gospel message of love 
and acceptance.  In educating the whole person, "Mind, Body, and Spirit", 
we transform each student through the power of faith and knowledge, 
inspiring each to bring Christ to the world. 

 

In celebrating Catholic education, we must be thankful for the Society of Sisters, who after WW1, challenged 
the Oregon Governor, Walter M. Pierce, who passed a law so that all students would attend ONLY public 
schools. 

 

Some background: 
After World War I, some states, concerned about the influence of immigrants and foreign values, looked to 
public schools for help. The states drafted laws designed to use schools to promote a common American cul-
ture. 

  
On November 7, 1922, under Oregon Governor Walter M. Pierce, the voters of Oregon passed 
an initiative amending Oregon Law Section 5259, the Compulsory Education Act. The citizens' initiative was 
primarily aimed at eliminating parochial schools, including Catholic schools.  
The Compulsory Education Act had required Oregon children between eight and sixteen years of age to at-
tend public school.  

 

The Sisters of the Holy Names sued Walter Pierce, the governor of Oregon, along with Isaac H. Van Winkle, 
the state attorney general, and Stanley Myers, district attorney of Multnomah County (of which Portland is 
the county seat, and where the Sisters were headquartered).  

The Sisters' case alleges : 
That the enactment conflicts with the right of parents to choose schools where their children will receive appropriate mental and 
religious training, the right of the child to influence the parents' choice of a school, the right of schools and teachers therein to en-
gage in a useful business or profession. (268 U.S. 510, 532). 

 

 The Sisters' case rested only secondarily on the assertion that their business would suffer based on the law. That is, its primary 
allegation was that the State of Oregon was violating specific First Amendment rights (such as the right to freely practice 
one's religion). Their case alleged only secondarily that the law infringed on Fourteenth Amendment rights regarding protection of 
property (namely, the school's contracts with the families). 

 

The school won the case before a three-judge panel of the Oregon District Court, which granted an injunction against the Act. The 
defendants appealed their case directly to the Supreme Court of the United States. The Court heard the case on 16 and 17 March 
1925. 

 

The right of parents to control their children's education without state interference became a "cause célèbre" following the case, 
and religious groups proactively defended this right from state encroachment. R. Scott Appleby wrote in the American Journal of 
Education that this led to a "remarkably liberal" education policy wherein religious schools are not subjected to state accreditation 
but only to "minimal state health and safety" laws.  

 

Thanks for reading about our Catholic school (and some history about Catholic education)! 
 

Pat Hensley 
  

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Governor_of_Oregon
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Initiative
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Oregon_Revised_Statutes
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Oregon_Compulsory_Education_Act
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Parochial_school
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Public_school_(government_funded)
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Oregon_Attorney_General
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/County_seat
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Oregon
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Religion
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Supreme_Court_of_the_United_States
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/American_Journal_of_Education
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Sunday, January 31st:  Life Night– The Void 
All teens are invited to experience life in the void- what it is to wait well. This is the second night 

of “The Story” Series where we will be walking through the story of how God desires to draw us 

to Himself. Expect games, crazy fun, good times, snacks and a chance to reflect on how much 

we have in common with the familiar characters of Sacred Scripture. We will meet in Hall C from 

6:30 – 8:30 p.m.. Don’t forget to wear a mask and bring a friend! See you there!  
 
 

TUESDAY, February 3rd: Open LT HQ  
Come and check out the entirely renovated Life Teen Headquarters Teens, LT HQ is a place for 

you to come relax and have a snack, do some homework, reconnect with friends, core members, 

and youth ministry staff.   LT HQ will be open from 3 – 6 pm! 
 

SAVE THE DATE:: 
March 19-21 – Luke 18: Assumption Confirmation Retreat 

June 13-18: Catholic Heart Work Camp 

July 16-18: Steubenville Mid-America Week 2 
 

 
Due to COVID-19, our Life Nights look different than they normally 
would as our highest priority is the holiness and health of our teens. Here 
are the measures we are taking:  

 All Life Nights are held in a socially distant manner. Teens may only 
share a sitting space with a sibling or friend they have regularly been in 
contact with.  

 In the event of rain, we will be in the Hall and spread out 
in a socially distant manner. 

 All teens must wear a mask any time they are inside a building or 
if an activity requires movement. Hand sanitizer is always available. 

Have a question?  Contact Becky Whitaker,  

Director of Youth Ministry  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 OR becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com     

Connect with us on Instagram: @assumption_life_teen 

 

@assumption_life_teen       
 

Assumption Life Teen 
     

@assumption_LT 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

FORMATION 
Continuous 

conversion 

of mind and 

heart 

"Following 

Jesus is the 

work of a 

lifetime" 
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 Dear Friends of Assumption School, 
 

On April 24, 2021, we will celebrate our 8th Annual Assumption Dinner Auction. This year the 
theme is Down on the Bayou. For more than 100 years, Assumption Catholic School has provided 
a challenging academic curriculum to students starting from our early childhood program through 
our eighth-grade classrooms.  
 
The dinner auction proceeds directly benefit all students of our day school and PSR programs 
through tuition assistance, faculty development, student activities, and technology enhance-
ments. These auction proceeds are vital to our ability to help our students meet the academic 
and spiritual challenges of their future.   
 
We know that a successful auction is not possible without the remarkable support and backing of 
our Assumption community. We humbly ask everyone to support the auction in at least one of 
following ways:  
 
Volunteer to be part of the Auction Committee (contact Amy Rinearson at  
auction@abvmtech.org). 

1. Donate an item or service (Donation deadline is Friday, March 26, 2021). 

2. Provide financial support through a monetary donation or sponsorship gift. 

3. Purchase an ad in our auction program (Ad deadline is Friday, March 26, 2021). 
Join us for our Down On the Bayou Auction on Saturday, April 24, 2021. 

 
All donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent provided by law,  

and should be sent by March 26, 2021 to:         Assumption School 
                                      Attn: Dinner Auction 

                                         203 West Third Street 
                                 O’Fallon, MO 63366 

 
Thank you again for your consideration to support our mission with a donation to the auction. 
We are counting on your support to help Laissez les bon temp rouler (let the good times roll)! 
 
Amy Rinearson, 2021 Auction Chair 
(314)412-5364   auction@abvmtech.org  
 
 
 
 

Assumption School is a 501 (c) (3) organization. Tax ID #43-0688865. 

 

SERVICE:  
Love in  

action 

"Truly I tell  

you,  

whatever  

you did for 

one of 

the least  

of these 

brothers and 

sisters of 

mine, you 

did for me."  
 

Matthew 

25:40   

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

Please see 
the next 

page for the 
Auction  

Donation 
Form 

mailto:auction@abvmtech.org
mailto:auction@abvmtech.org
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Envelopes (226) & Checks 

Loose 
Electronic 
Total 

7/1/2020 - 1/17/2021 
 

$                627,048 
$         3,625 
$     329,222 
$             959,895 

“As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another  
as good stewards of God’s varied grace.”     1Peter 4:10 

Loan Balance as of 12/31/2020: $1,495,819 

We are grateful to you for your presence, your participation, and your financial support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

January 17, 2021 
 

$         20,037 
$              184 
$             10,060 
$            30,281 

Needed to sustain our mission   1,076,000 

2021 ASSUMPTION AUCTION DONATION FORM 
(PLEASE TYPE OR USE BLACK OR BLUE PEN) 

 

 

 
 

 

 
    All donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent  
    provided by law, and should be sent by March 26, 2021 to:           Assumption School 

                 Attn: Dinner Auction 
                  203 West Third Street 

                 O’Fallon, MO 63366 

DONOR INFORMATION 

Business Name for Catalog 
  

Donor Contact Name 
  

Donor Address 
 
 

Phone 
  

City, State, Zip 

Donor Email Address 
  

ITEM INFORMATION 

Item Estimated Value 
  

Item Description – Include Quantity, Size, Color, Number of Persons, Days/Nights, and All Restrictions and  
Expiration Dates 
  
  
 

Please Mark Appropriate Box 
___Delivery of Item by Donor 
  
___Item Needs to be Picked Up 
  
___Promotional Material Provided by Donor 
  

Donor Signature and Date 

Donor Email Address 
  

 

 

“As each one 

has received 

a gift, use it to 

serve one 

another as 

good stew-

ards of God’s 

varied grace.”   

 

- 1 Peter  

4:10 

This page is 
perforated! 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 

by Tuesday 9:00am 
 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
636.272.3838 Fax 

Office Hours - Weekdays 8:30am–4:00pm 
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

 
MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 

For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is held 
twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at 
294.0821. 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 

truth in love, 

we should 

grow in every 

way into 

Him…from 

whom the 

whole body, 

held and 

joined      

together by 

every        

supporting      

ligament 

brings about 

the body’s 

growth and 

builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   

4:15-16 

ASH WEDNESDAY – February 17, 2021 

 

Distribution of Ashes in Time of a Pandemic 

 

WILL LOOK DIFFERENT THIS YEAR 

 
 

Ash Wednesday takes place 46 days before Easter Sunday, and is chiefly observed by 
Catholics, although many other Christians observe it too. Ash Wednesday comes from the 
ancient Jewish tradition of penance and fasting. The practice includes the wearing of ash-
es on the head. The ashes symbolize the dust from which God made us.  

The Changes 
The Presider says the prayer for blessing the ashes. He sprinkles the ashes with holy wa-
ter, without saying anything. Then he addresses all those present and only once says the 
formula as it appears in the Roman Missal, applying it to all in general: “Repent, and be-
lieve in the Gospel,” or “Remember that you are dust, and to dust you shall return.”   
  

The Presider then cleanses his hands, puts on a face mask and distributes the ashes to 
those who come to him or, if appropriate, he goes to those who are standing in their plac-
es. The Presider, instead of making a sign of the cross on your forehead with ashes, takes 
the ashes and sprinkles them on the head of each one without saying anything. 
The Ashes 
The ashes are made from the blessed palms used in the Palm Sunday celebration of the 
previous year. The ashes are christened with Holy Water and are scented by exposure to 
incense. While the ashes symbolize penance and contrition, they are also a reminder that 
God is gracious and merciful to those who call on Him with repentant hearts. His Divine 
mercy is of utmost importance during the season of Lent, and the Church calls on us to 
seek that mercy during the entire Lenten season with reflection, prayer and penance.  
ASH WEDNESDAY MASSES/SERVICES: 

February 17th, 2021: 6:30am Mass; 8:00am Mass; 
12:05pm prayer service; & 7:00pm Mass. 
 

Bring in your Blessed Palms – Beginning next Weekend 
Feb. 6/7, 2021!! 

Respect Life Apostolate THANK YOU 
 

A big THANK YOU to everyone who continue to share their love by bringing in diapers for Birth Right & Sparrow 
Nest! A special thanks to our Legion of Mary ministry who gave a monetary donation as well as a donation of many 
diapers and baby clothing! These items truly helped support many moms in need!  
 
If you are able to continue donating diapers and/or baby clothes, you will notice a plastic container near the eleva-
tor. Thank you to everyone for your continued support. If you would like more information about this effort or more 
about Respect Life Apostolate, please call Sylvia Kiphart at (636)978-8803. 
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CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
  403 N. Main Street 
  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Peggy Brewer 
 
 SOFTWARE  Adobe X 
  Windows XP 
 
 PRINTER 
  Toshiba e-Studio 4555 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 4:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  January 31, 2021 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 THROUGH 11 
 
 SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 

Please send 900 copies of the bulletin!  

 

Please PERFORATE page 9 for two weeks. 


